----- Forwarded message -----

From: Paul Scott

Date: Mon, Apr 24, 2017 at 2:56 PM

Subject: Fw: Redbridge LP - Inspector's Issues 7-12

To: "

Dear Andrea Copsey,

I can confirm that the 'statements' below are my only further submissions:

1. 14/06/2017 Green Belt

Building on the Oakfield site is bound to cause more traffic congestion and air pollution which will have an impact on the residents.

2. 19/07/2017 Tall Buildings

I believe that there should be a strict limit on the amount of tall buildings for the overall benefit of those	se
living in the borough.	

Please can you advise the Planning Inspector of this.

From Paul Scott.